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Priority Level:  Low — Useful Information 

Attention: All Service Personnel  
Bulletin:  SB-023 
Date:  4/19/2006 

Products: Need for Speed™ (All Versions) 

Issue: Exchanging Single- and Dual-Board Force-Feedback Systems 
 
 

GLOBAL VR® recently changed from a dual-board to a single-board force-feedback steering system.  The 
two systems are completely interchangeable.  Both systems will connect to all cabinets and use the original 
connectors.  No modifications to the wiring or cabinet are needed.  Refer to the diagrams below for wiring 
information. 
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